<alecgale > wrote:

I'm writing in regards to possible dump lots for fishermen and business. as some of you
know menemsha fish house has a freezer that we use for bait to service
many fishermen. We have over 300 fishermen and they take a lot of bait.

Without the freezer we will not be able to keep a lot of the guys going and we will loose
people. | anticipate a big year for species that in the past have not been really in the
picture such as ( scup) and other high volume fish . This takes a lot of bait

The freezer has been the topic among the people along the harbor for its noise and its
visual appearance and has been addressed at Park and rec meetings One of possible
solutions was utilize the property bordering the back of the dump

| have no where to go with it and I'm looking for any possible solutions. We have spent
20 thousand on this piece of machinery in anticipation that we would have it for years to
come and be able to further or commitments to our fishermen and the town to keep it a
fishing Port.

Thanks for your time.

Alec Gale



